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The next Waukegan/North Shore Chapter meeting for 2023 will be on 
Friday September 8, 2023 

7:30 pm 
 

Where: The State Bank of the Lakes, 50 Commerce Drive, Grayslake, IL (Just west of 
the old Lake County Fairgrounds). 
 

Directions to the State Bank of the Lakes: From the intersection of IL Route 120 
and US Route 45, go north on Route 45 to Center Street, turn left (west) on Center 
Street to Commerce Drive, then left on Commerce Drive. The bank is the first 
building on the right. Park on the south side of the building by the main entrance, 
then take the stairs or elevator to the basement and enter our meeting room. 
 

Dear Waukegan/North Shore members, 
 
On August 20 we began our chapter’s picnic day with a fine tour through the 
north suburbs and into southern Wisconsin.  Many thanks to Bill and 
Joanna Vroman for planning the tour and planning the picnic. Thanks also 
to Christopher Schurrer for printing and distributing the tour instructions, 
and to all who contributed their efforts and culinary skills which helped make 
this outing so successful.  We ended up at the Hastings Lake forest 
preserve in Lake Villa.  Attendance at the picnic was very good, as was the 
menu of burgers, brats, and tasty side dishes and desserts provided by the 
attendees. 
 
We will resume our schedule of regular monthly meetings this month, as 
noted above.  Also please review the attachments to this message, about 
the Wildwood car show and the Pre-War Color Tour. I look forward to 
seeing you on September 8.    
 

Jim 
 
 

 

 


